Tuscola Township Planning Commission
Approved Minutes for Monday June 14, 2021

The meeting was called to order by John Bishop, Chairperson, @ 7:08 PM.

Board Members Present: John Bishop, Jon Blasius, Gerald Peterson, Larry Kern,
Carol Smith, Sarah Barber and Lisa Knoll.

Minutes from the May 10, 2021 meeting were read and approved.

Old business:

Following the Public Hearing regarding a Communication Tower for Blasius Inc. a
motion was made to approve said tower by C. Smith, second by G. Peterson.
Motion approved.

With no new business on agenda, the board discussed Chapter 10.05, C —Site-
Plan-ReviewH#C, regarding whom needs to receive copies of site plans. It has been

discussed some of the current Departments do not have need of said plans. After

discussion a motion was made to remove the Tuscola County Sheriff’s

Department and the Tuscola County Health Department from the list to receive

copies of site plans. Moved by S. Barber, supported by C. Smith. Motion

approved. A Public Hearing date will be determined in the future.

The Board discussed ordinance regarding Communication Towers, Chapter 15-13,
G. After discussion it was decided to contact Spicer Group to inquire if our current
ordinance is up to current standards.

Next meeting will be Monday, July 12 at 7:00 p.m.
Meeting was adjourned @ 8:20 p.m. by J. Bishop supported by G. Peterson.
Respectfully submitted.

Lisa Knoll, Secretary




